
Legislative Permanent School Fund Commission 

September 24, 2021 

Meeting Minutes 

Members Present: 

Representative O’Driscoll, Chair 

Senator Hoffman, Vice-Chair 

Senator Clausen 

Representative Davnie 

Senator Duckworth 

Representative Ecklund 

Senator Eichorn 

Representative Igo 

Representative Lueck 

Senator Newton 

Senator Ruud 

Excused: 
Representative Sandstede 

Representative O’Driscoll called the remote meeting of the Legislative Permanent School Fund Commission 
meeting to order at 10:06 AM.  A quorum was present. 

Bob Meier, Assistant Commissioner from the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources discussed the 

decision of the DNR to certify appraisals.   

Representative O’Driscoll asked Director, Aaron VandeLinde to draft a Legislative Permanent School Fund 

letter to DNR and OSTL regarding BWCAW land exchanges. 

Senator Ruud moved approval of the March 22, 2021 Minutes.  Motion Prevailed. 



Director Aaron VandeLinde discussed a Virtual Tour meeting set for October 13, 2021 to 

address and brief the commission on a number of trust fund management needs coming up in the 

next session. 

With there being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 11:05 AM.  


